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I have lived in Oregon for the past 4 1/2 years and love, love, love that we can use 

mail-in-ballots and that registration is also so easy, a part of getting a driver's license. 

It works so effortlessly and keeps people voting, even those who are not able to 

leave their homes. I have always voted, since I became the correct age, and value 

that as a citizen of the United States. Why would we want to make this harder? Oh, 

yes to suppress that right. I oppose that suppression and this bill. Let's keep all 

Oregonians voting! 

 

Sandra L. Lyon 

Retired Middle School Principal and Teacher 


